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Comments: Please expand protections of our forests under the NWFP signed into law by Clinton and Gore. Right

now our forests are under threat from the fascist Trump regime. I value the biodiversity PNW forests have and

the work they do for us in maintaining some equilibrium within their environments. Currently the HUD director is

working with the interior department to identify public lands (of which the Oregon Washington California states

have millions of acres of public land) for housing development. This is frightening and should scare anyone who

likes to breathe clean air or recreate in national forests, national monuments, and forest preserves. Please act

now to save for future generations our healthy forests from being industrialized. We need these forests to be

preserved for environmental sustainability. No clear cutting. No energy exploration. No housing development.


